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It was a small genuine and positive group at the Food Co-op meeting.  Patrick, Peter Vanderhoof, Natalie Spiegel and Kris Slack. Again we looked into venues, discussed the theme, and looked at the flow on of competition to existing stores.  I am very clear that a Co-operative is not competitive but co-operative and that works all the way down the line with employment and values, choices and presentation of the business model. 

 

Again it was clearly felt by the group that it should go ahead, I have had three people approach me for work at the Co-op.  The has offered interns for the graphics, business plan and the web site.

 

Patrick has suggested a Co-operative grouping of businesses in the Gottschalk building, and if the group is a blend of values and ethics that would work.  He asked about the fenced lot on Lincoln. Determined the space required would be round 1,000 sq foot and asked about trucking access. He also suggested that he would be talking with Country Aire about their possible inclusion at their new site. I would like to see it individual.

 

The overview at the end of the meeting has six points: 
1. We do need to do the Food Co-op 

2. It needs to reflect the local food network as the core 

3. Location is under consideration 

4. It needs to reflect our unique sense of community 

5. It is to be a wealth of nourishment for the body, mind and spirit 

6. It needs to be Symbiotic in bringing together the sectors of our communities

Jane's dreamings:

1. It should be the heart of the new paradigm that is becoming Port Angeles, the port of angels, a town for everyone. 

2. I would like to see the college turn into ‘sustainable learning community’, similar but different to Evergreen.  Where people learn the ways of building a co-operative community and a self-sufficient life style.
3. I would like to see someone rise up and take charge of the project who is local to this community base.

4. I would like to step down as I believe it will do better with evening meetings and I am not available for this to happen.
 Jane
